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WebSolutions Progress Report

Overview:
During the past two weeks we have been focused on answering three main questions: 

· What are the primary user goals? 

· What problems do users have with the current site? 

· How does the current site compare to competitor sites?

Over the next two weeks we will be focusing on:

· What about the current site is effective?
· What about the site does the client want to emphasize?
What we have found so far is:

· The sites navigation needs to be simplified and consistent

· The pages need to be consistent throughout the site

· The site needs a cleaner layout; need to eliminate the “clutter”

· The site needs to have an overall professional look/feel

This memo will acquaint you with what we have accomplished thus far and what we plan to do in order to complete the project.

Work Accomplished:
· Genre Analysis- The genre analysis of other recording studios such as Cue Recording, Asylum Studio and Quad Studios revealed that although some of them did have cleaner layouts than The Disc, there was a consistent lack of style and professionalism among all of the sites as well as a lack of consistency throughout the pages. The sites did however have a nice consistent structure for easy navigation from page to page. 

· (sources: http://www.cuerecording.com/, http://www.asylumstudio.com, http://www.quadstudios.com/flashindex.htm)

· Usability testing for potential clients-The usability test revealed several things about the current website.  Overall, the testers were able to find content, and they also commented that they felt the content was sufficient.  They felt, however, that the site needed better organization of the content.  They also wanted a better way to navigate between the different information.  During discussion after the testing, they also commented that the site did not feel very professional. 
Work Remaining:

· Usability testing for current clients

· Interviews of employees & administration

Recommendation: 

Our team is still working toward the completion of our usability testing for current clients as well as interviewing employees and the administration of The Disc. Upon completion of these tasks we will be able to make a recommendation to The Disc for how to update their current website to better fit their client needs while portraying the company image in a more professional manner.
